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Firearm dealers that reside in this state are already required to hold a Federal 

Firearms License to conduct business. It seems that the state is wasting money to 

determine if something is needed that already exists federally, and is required for 

them to operate selling firearms. In the case it was found the state needs a licensing 

program, it would create undue financial burden on the small business selling 

firearms, and create a further limitation of access to Oregonian’s  Constitutionally 

protected right to purchase firearms. I oppose this waste of our money and the 

attempt to thwart access to our Federally protected rights as citizens.  


